
From: Holly Blinn < >
Sent: Tuesday, December 15, 2015 10:55 AM
To: karencasey@ns.aliantzinc.ca; office@delorey4antignish.ca;

stephenmcneil@ns.aliantzinc.ca; margaretmillermla@bellaliant.net;
lenorezannmla@bellaliant.com; patdunnmla@bellaliant.com; Office of the Legislative
Counsel; billhornemla@gmail.com

Hi,

My name is Holly Blinn and I am a teacher in the CCRSB. I have been teaching for 5 years. I love teaching - it
ismypassion. Yet, I am saddened because I feel as though our democratic rights are being taken away.This is
not fair. This is not right.

Holly




